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March 21, 2018 

 

  

 Dear Parents of Centennial School:  

 

 

 As you are aware, the District Education Council is hosting a series of public meetings for parents 

 regarding the sustainability of your school.  The first meeting was held in February, 2018 and the 

 second meeting was held on Monday of this week, at Centennial School. 

 

 We would like to offer an additional opportunity for any parents who would like to meet with the 

 District Education Council and District staff to share their views on the sustainability study.  This 

 meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 28th at 10:30 am at the Nick Nicolle Centre. 

 

 We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

  

 Yours truly, 

 

 
 

 Rob Fowler, Chair 

 

 /cmm 

  

 Copy:  Zoë Watson, Superintendent  

             Debbie Thomas, Director of Schools 

             Ashley Dobbin, Acting Principal, Centennial School 

 
 
 

 


